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A.Y. McDonald Announces New President of Val-Matic  
 
Dubuque, Ia, April 9, 2021 – A.Y. McDonald has named Steve Dalton as the new President of 
Val-Matic Valve and Mfg. Corp. of Elmhurst, IL effective May 1, 2021. Mr. Dalton will succeed  
John Ballun who is retiring in May after a 26-year career with the Company. 
 
Dalton, who began his career as a consulting engineer in the water works industry in Chicago, 
joined Val-Matic in 2011 and has BS and MS degrees in Civil and Environmental Engineering 
along with Professional Engineering Registration. As Director of Engineering, he participated in 
standards developing organizations including AWWA, MSS, ASSE, and API.    
 
A.Y. McDonald CEO Rob McDonald said, “with his consulting background and Val-Matic tenure, 
Steve brings a wealth of industry experience and leadership to his new position and will guide the 
Company through new challenges and opportunities as Val-Matic continues to grow.  
 
About A.Y. McDonald 
A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co., founded in 1856, is a leading manufacturer of water works, plumbing, 
pumps, and natural gas products with their corporate headquarters, brass foundry, and main 
manufacturing plant located in Dubuque, IA. Additional plant locations are in Albia, IA, and 
Elizabethton, TN. 
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